
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Housing Authority of the City of Santa Barbara (HACSB) will hold a public hearing for a 

proposed significant amendment and substantial deviation/modification to its HUD approved 

Annual Plan. The public hearing will occur on Wednesday April 2, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. 

 

HACSB is proposing revisions to its Section 8 Administrative Plan.  Proposed amendments will 

be posted on the Housing Authority’s website at www.hacsb.org. Interested parties may also 

request a copy of  or by calling the Housing Authority’s main office at 805-965-1071. Should you 

wish to comment on the proposed changes please submit comments in writing 808 Laguna St. 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101, or via email to Perla Vega at pvega@hacsb.org, by March 25, 2025. 

Public comment will also be accepted on April 2nd during the regularly scheduled Housing 

Authority Commission meeting.   
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